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Valley Falls Track Renovation Progresses
(KAIR) -- Plans move forward for an area school district's goal of renovating their high school track.

Valley Falls USD 338 Superintendent Loren Feldkamp said the board of education Monday evening
decided to move forward with the letting of bids for the planned renovations... ( play audio )

Feldkamp said sealed bids will be opened during the May meeting of the board.

In other business, the board approved a 2013-2014 school calendar.  The first day for students will
be August 23rd and the last day of classes will be May 23rd.
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